
OFFICIAL
BOROUGH OF FRANKLIN

PARK
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Sealed bids will be received at
the Borough of Franklin Park
Municipal Building, 2344 West
Ingomar  Road,  Pittsburgh,
Pennsylvania, until 10:30 a.m.
on Monday, March 11, 2024,
and  will  be  publicly  opened
and read at  the  same time
and  location,  for  Trucking
Services  for  the  Borough  of
Franklin Park. Bid forms and
specifications  may  be
obtained in the general office
of the municipal building from
8:00  a.m.  to  4:30  p.m.
weekdays.  All  bids  must  be
upon the forms provided. The
Borough  of  Franklin  Park
reserves the right to accept or
reject any or all bids in whole
or in part and to waive any
informalities.

CATHY L. KRUMMERT
BOROUGH SECRETARY


